
 
 
 
 
 

Open Space Working Group  
September 8, 2016 

 

Meeting Notes 
 

The South Riding Proprietary Open Space Working Group called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. at Town 

Hall, 43055 Center Street.   

 

Present were Julie Abel, Dale Urbanek, & Jehad Kafri 

Also present:  

Scott Fisher, Estee LaClare & Meggan Walker (Board members)  

Keith Reichlen (resident) 

Wendy Taylor (Staff) 

 

Reviewed the proposed budget and timeline regarding the parcels known as “Former Library Site” and the Open 

space in West Riding. 

 

Discussed the letter that was sent to the West Riding Residents. (See attached) 

 

Next meeting - TBD  

 

Adjourn Meeting: 7:30 

 

 

 


